
 
 
From: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2024 7:51 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0032 - Land to the West of Mill Lane Hatfield Heath 
 
Hi Leanne 
 
Please find attached documents which our planning officer has asked to be forwarded to the 
Inspector for this application following Thursday’s  hearing  
 
Kind regards  
 
Lynn 
Planning and Building Control Registration Team 
 


